
Subject: RE: Dinawan Wind and Solar Farms 
 
Good morning Elisha 
 
We have reviewed the SEARs for the proposed Dinawan Solar Farm and Dinawan Wind Farm and 
generally found them to address all relevant matters. 
 
Council would like however to request that the following matters be included: 
 
1. Proposed Dinawan Solar Farm SEARs 
 

• Under General requirements please include The terms of any proposed voluntary planning 
agreement with the relevant local council. 

• Under Water requirements please include; 
a) waterfront land is also to include ephemeral wetlands and depressions. 
b) A stormwater and flooding management plan is to be provided detailing how 

stormwater runoff from the site will be managed and controlled. 
 
2. Proposed Dinawan Wind Farm SEARs  
 

• Under Landscape and Visuals please include details of measures to mitigate visual impacts 
on the Kidman Way including any proposed on-site perimeter plantings. 

 
Thank you for the opportunity to make comments on these proposed developments. Should you 
require any further information please do not hesitate to contact the undersigned. 
 
Regards 
 
 
 
 

Garry Stoll 
Director of Planning, Community & Development 

 
T 1300 MRMBGE (676243)  
www.murrumbidgee.nsw.gov.au 
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